
 

 

 

 

29th March 2023 
 
Year 11 Easter Revision Classes 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Revision classes are a key part of the support we offer our Year 11 students in the run up to their summer examinations. 
Many students have already accessed additional sessions after school. 
 
Over the Easter holidays we are offering ‘drop in’ coursework and revision sessions for some subjects. These are open to 
all students to ensure that they can access additional support if needed. The revision sessions on offer will focus on 
particular skills or specification content where students will be able to re-cap and re-visit their learning. Outlined below are 
the sessions that are available over Easter for students to attend. Please confirm your child’s attendance to the sessions 
using the links on ParentPay. 

Date of session Subject and Time Time 

Monday 3rd April Design and Technology/ Health and Social 
Coursework  
Science  
Geography (Paper 1) 

9:30 – 3pm 
 
9 – 11am 
9:30 – 11:30am 

Tuesday 4th April Design and Technology/ Health and Social 
Coursework / Construction Coursework 
Music 
Food Coursework 
 

9:30-3pm 
 
 
9-3pm 
9:30-12pm 

Wednesday 5th April English  
Health and Social 
 

9:30-12:30pm 
9:30-12pm 

Thursday 6th April Design and Technology/ Health and Social 
Coursework  
Music 
RE 
 

9:30-3pm 
 
9-3pm 
10 -2pm 

Friday 7th April   

Tuesday 11th April English  
Music   
Geography (Paper 2) 
 

9:30 -12:30pm 
9-3pm 
9:30 – 11:30am 

Wednesday 12th April Maths (Higher and Foundation) 10 -1pm 

Thursday 13th April Music 
History Paper 2: Germany  

9-3pm 
10 – 12:30pm 

Friday 14th April   

Students are welcome to attend their session in casual attire. We advise students to bring their own food and 
refreshments as there will be no on-site facilities available. Students should enter the Academy via the Music door, where 
there will be a student sign in document. From here they will need to make their way to their subject area classroom. 
 
We look forward to welcoming students to our Easter revision as we prepare for the final push towards their final exams. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

A. Smith 
Assistant Principal: Learning and Teaching 


